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Dear Trade Partner,  

 

Etihad Airways has temporarily suspended passenger services between Abu Dhabi and 

Johannesburg until 31 January 2022. This is as a precautionary measure in response to the 

spread of the variant of COVID-19.  

 

Etihad is working closely with impacted guests to notify them of the changes to their 

itineraries.  

 

More information is available on etihad.com/destinationguide or through the mobile app.  

 

The safety of our guests and crew is our number one priority, and we regret any 

inconvenience caused.  

 

Kind regards,  
 

Etihad Airways  
     

 

https://t.choose.etihad.com/r/?id=h6cd63b28,16bc029d,13f8c01f&cid=%3Atrade_jnb_flight_cancellation_8_dec_2021_dec21%3Aeytradeenen%3A%3A&bid=1825979176&did=DM64539&segmentCode=&utm_campaign=trade_jnb_flight_cancellation_8_dec_2021_dec21&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eytradeenen&utm_content=&p1=%40AWElQx%2F1ki5fnYhS7ZbMWvqNIQuU3fT8tMBGVnpEUys%3D
https://t.choose.etihad.com/r/?id=h6cd63b28,16bc029d,13f8c020&cid=%3Atrade_jnb_flight_cancellation_8_dec_2021_dec21%3Aeytradeenen%3A%3A&bid=1825979176&did=DM64539&segmentCode=&utm_campaign=trade_jnb_flight_cancellation_8_dec_2021_dec21&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eytradeenen&utm_content=
https://t.choose.etihad.com/r/?id=h6cd63b28,16bc029d,13f8c021&cid=%3Atrade_jnb_flight_cancellation_8_dec_2021_dec21%3Aeytradeenen%3A%3A&bid=1825979176&did=DM64539&segmentCode=&utm_campaign=trade_jnb_flight_cancellation_8_dec_2021_dec21&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eytradeenen&utm_content=

